
Our Faithful   
Journey 

 

Welcome to North Olmsted United Methodist Church! 

Announcements for Sunday, December 26, 2021 
 

Christmas Flowers 

Our youth would like to thank all who purchased Christmas flowers! Your flowers are available for pick up 

after the Christmas Eve service.  Please be sure to get your payment in to Wendy if you haven't already! 

Proceeds go to the North Olmsted Oxcart Food Pantry.   
 

Hats and Mittens Collection 

January 2 - January 30 

As the weather turns colder, you are invited to donate hats, mittens, gloves, and scarves to our annual 

collection of winter items for people of all ages, children through adults, who are in need. We especially 

need adult-sized mittens and gloves for teenagers and adults. A basket will be in Fellowship Hall for your 

donations. Thank you in advance for your generosity!  
 

Calendar Collection 

Through January 16 

Do you have extra 2022 calendars? We will donate them to a local organization in need. The calendar 

collection box is in Fellowship Hall to the left of the Sanctuary doors. Thank you for your donations. 

 

Oxcart Pantry Collection 

Collecting cleaning supplies, especially laundry detergent, until Sunday, January 2 

Please put all donations in the Oxcart Pantry container in Fellowship Hall. Thank you for your generosity! 

 

Church Office Hours Note: The office will be closed Monday, December 27 and Monday, January 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Our Guiding Principles 
 

· We appreciate and invest in our youth.  
· We actively serve our neighbors in the North Olmsted community  

and the wider world.  
· We provide varied opportunities for people to grow in their faith. 
· We welcome and nurture a diverse congregation who become extended family. 
· We foster lasting personal relationships, which are especially important  

in a digital world.  


